
Survey Results 

December 2017 - January 2018:  The building committee distributed a survey to gauge support 

and gather thoughts from the community. There were 219 surveys completed. The results of 

the survey are below. 

Without knowing all of the details yet, which would you be most likely to support?      
 

10.2% (22 people): Build new town offices.  
10.6% (23 people): Do not build any new buildings. Leave everything as 
it is.  
18.5% (40 people): Build town offices and a library. 
44.9% (97 people): Build town offices, library and community meeting 
space 
“Other” individual responses. 

    
Do you think the town should sell the current town office building and library to 
reduce annual costs and to help pay for construction of a new building? 

33.8% (73 People): No, do not sell the current buildings. 
66.2% (143 people): Yes, sell the current buildings to help pay for construction. 

 

For which of the following do you think Monkton residents would use a multi-
purpose meeting space? 
Community Meetings & Groups – 157 
Small family or Social Events – 109 
Library & Historical Society Programming – 139 
Lectures & Performances – 124 
Fitness classes – 109 
Arts & Crafts Studio Space – 90 

What else would you like the committee to be thinking about as we consider proposals? 

 Cost and especially the current property tax burden.  Several people mentioned the Mt 

Abe bond vote.  

 Building & Design: keep the design simple, preserve historic character, energy efficient, 

build for maximized use, low maintenance, build in phases – build what’s most needed 

first 

 Make it a community project with donated services and expertise. Consider many of the 

other community spaces available, especially the Fire Station. 


